
 

301 BARBER AVENUE, WORCESTER, MA 01606 O (774) 243-9735  John.Maher@Charter.com 
 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs  

 

January 26, 2024 
 
 
RE:  Charter Communications Notification 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is noticing its customers that on or around February 28, 

2024, Hallmark Drama located on channel 127 or 177 will be rebranded to Hallmark Family on 

channel 127 on all channel lineups. 

 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is noticing its customers that on or around March 6, 

2024, Hallmark Movies & Mysteries located on channel 75, 76, 78, 82, 157  or 629 or 707 will be 

rebranded to Hallmark Mystery on channels 75, 76, 78, 82, 157, and/or  629 or 707 on all 

channel lineups. 

 
If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 774-243-9735 or 
via email at John.Maher@charter.com. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 
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